
 

 

 

 

Date- 28-01-25         Circular No. QCS/2025/146 

 

Subject: Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) - Result Announcement- Cycle-II 

Dear Parents 

Greetings from Queen’s Carmel School! 

We hope this message finds you well. We are pleased to inform you that the Result PTM of Cycle-II is 

scheduled on Saturday, 1st feburary 2025 between 09:00 am to 11:00 am for Grade I & II.  This PTM 

will be dedicated to discuss your child's academic progress and results. 

During this PTM, you will have the opportunity to meet the teachers individually to discuss their 

performance, strengths, and areas where improvement may be needed. This is a crucial opportunity for 

a meaningful and constructive discussion to ensure the best possible support for your child's education. 

Kindly adhere to the time slot given below in order to conduct the meeting smoothly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Note: 

 Parents are requested to adhere to their time slot. 

 Students accompanying the parents should come in school uniform only.  

 

Warm Regards  

 

 
Sandhya Kumaria 
HOS 

Roll No. 1 to 6 09:00 to 09:30 am 

Roll No. 7 to 12 09:30 to 10:00 am 

Roll No. 13 to 18 10:00 to 10:30 am 

Roll No. 19 to 26 10:30 to 11:00 am 


